
Newsletter Friday 18th Nov 2022 

 
Psalm 16:11 

“ You lead me in the path of life, I experience absolute joy in your 
presence” 

 

Food Bank 

Our food banks have recently been restocked. In 

the office entrance you can find items such as 

cereal, sugar and sanitary products. Outside the 

office door (in the green tent) you can find 

tinned items. Everyone is welcome to come and 

take what they need.  

“Take what you need, replace when you can” 

 

Planters  

Friends of St John’s have kindly      

purchased some planters for the front 

of our School. Well done to the school 

council  who have achieved their Green 

Goal by planting bulbs to  encourage 

the presence of Bees and Butterflies as 

well as reduce our carbon footprint. 

Special thanks to Mr Wight and Mrs 

Morgan for their help, we can’t 

wait to see what they look like 

in Spring! 

Weather  

As you will have noticed the        

temperature has started to drop and 

the days are becoming colder. Please 

can you ensure that you are sending 

your children into school with an     

appropriate and warm school coat.  

Bonfire Disco  

Thank you to everyone who     

purchased a ticket for the    

Bonfire Disco! We had lots of 

fun eating sweets and      

dancing to music.                

We managed to collect 

£443.70 for the school, we     

appreciate every penny paid. 

Staff Update 

Today we will be saying a very sad 
good bye to Mr Wight. Thank you for 
everything you have done and we 
wish you all the luck with your future        
endeavours. We will miss you! 



Name in Clothes 

Friendly reminder to all parents and carers to please put 

their children's names and year group on ALL their uniform and 

belongings to prevent things from being lost. Iron on labels 

can be very handy for clothes!  

Interfaith Week Trips 

All of our children had an amazing time going out and learning all about the different           

religions and cultures.  

Reception visited the Church:                    Years 5 visited the Jewish Museum  

 

 

 

 

 

Years 1, 2 and 3 visited the Mosque:            Years 4 and 6 visited the Church 

 

Attendance Winners 

Regular attendance is very important for children to achieve the best that they can. If children are 

absent, it not only affects their education but they will miss  out on the social side of school which 

affects their ability to make friends and can dent their self confidence.  

W/C  3rd October  Year 4  98.63% 

W/C  10th October  Year 4 96.21% 

W/C  17th October  Year 4 96.12% 

W/C  31st October  Year 1 96.33%  

W/C  7th November  Year 5 98.67% 


